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Good afternoon board members.

The Ministry of the Solicitor General is requesting input on proposed regulations regarding the
upcoming Community Safety and Policing Act. The submission deadline is December 20th 2022.
Please find below a link for you to submit your feedback.

This item will also be included on our December 15th public agenda under correspondence.

Thanks & regards, 
Kirsten

From: Lisa Darling, Executive Director OAPSB <holly=connectdot.ca@cmail19.com> On Behalf Of
Lisa Darling, Executive Director OAPSB
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Good morning OAPSB members!
To bring the Community Safety and
Policing Act, 2019 (CSPA) into
force, the Ministry of the Solicitor
General (the ministry) has been
working on developing regulations,
in partnership with policing,
community and Indigenous
representatives, on a number of
matters under the CSPA.



 

 

 

At this time, the ministry is requesting public and stakeholder input on
proposed regulations related to:
1. Code of Conduct for Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) Detachment Board

Members
2. Conflicts of Interest
3. Vehicle Pursuits

To help us provide this information to the ministry we have designed a survey
where you can provide your feedback. Please fill out the survey by December
20th, 2022.

Fill Out The Survey Here

Additional regulations will be posted in the future and the ministry will continue
to reach out as more regulations are posted.

Thank you for your response by December 20th, 2022. We look forward to
hearing from you!
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